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Comments: To whom it may concern,

  As a recreational user of the area , I appreciate the decision to keep the 871 road open, albeit a small road.

However, I am against closures of any other roads, even though they may be mandated by policy beyond your

control.  The loss of road access in the last several years due to attrition through damage is a loss that

concentrates more people in fewer places, thus contributing to a larger environmental impact.  I would like to

suggest that we not "decommission" roads at an enormous cost, but leave them in place and use the funds to

enhance enforcement of more fragile areas in question. Those roads could still be used by hikers along with

wildlife.  I am not opposed to very heavy fines for abusers of sensible policy. The roads in the Little Naches have

great value to many and should be treated accordingly and maintained to disperse a growing population that

wants to visit a beautiful area. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

 

Respectfully,

 

Randy Adams

  

 


